From: "John Wood" <jwood42@gmail.com>

To: "Wendy Price Cartographic Services" <maps@wendymap.co.uk>

Subject: Re: Comms meeting - Thursday 18th - 6pm at Allangrange Arms - Munlochy

Date: 16 June 2015 14:54

Thanks Wendy.  I am sorry I will have to offer my apologies for this meeting.

I do have a few thoughts on the agenda items ...

2. Storing of TBI photos - how can all directors access?  Well as far as I

am concerned there seem to be two options:  store them all online or store

them on a portable hard drive.

If online, this offers instant access in theory, depending on how good your

internet connection is, but may not be secure.   Also if various people are

busy uploading and downloading files they could get into a muddle and files

can easily get deleted, corrupted or changed by mistake.

I think Google Drive is probably the best for this approach, offering 15Gb

for free, then you can rent more space.  But if you go over the limit, you

have to keep paying!

However I personally don't need instant access to all TBI's photos.  As I

have said before I think our archive would be much safer stored on a couple

of solid state portable hard drives with read-only status (i.e. at least

two copies).   Those that use the photos a lot could be responsible for

keeping one of the copies and updating it with new material periodically.

This requires some outlay for the drives in the first place, though they

are getting much cheaper and also more stable than previously.

It might be that a combination of the two might be an idea.  More recent

stuff, likely to be more accessed, could kept online then as the quota

started to fill up older material could be moved to hard drives for longer

term archiving.

3. Summer events - Boniface, BIG, Open Gardens etc - yes please!   Would

TBI be interested in sharing the cost of a Black Isle Show stall with the

Green Party?  We could divide it down the middle so as to keep the two

clearly separate.  What about Belladrum?

4. Possible visit to Daniel Ross's Garden - yes definitely, he seems keen

and it would be good all round.

5. Newsletter - hope it  now settles down under its new editor.  Really

important that we don't have more multiple editions going out with various

additions and corrections - a serious turn off.  Essential to get it fully

checked and once it has 'gone to press' that should be it.

6. Website - good to see it being actively managed by Peter.

7. AOCB - nothing from me although I am a bit concerned about our proposed

showing of the Transition film in the autumn.  How will we get non-members

interested in coming to see it?  Otherwise we will once again be preaching

to the converted

Have a good meeting, sorry I won't be there  -  John

